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Briefing note 

 
To 
Scrutiny Co-ordination Committee                                                        6th June, 2007 
 
 
Subject 
Re-appointment of Serco Contract Review Sub-Group 
 
 
 

1 Purpose of the Note 
 

To provide the Committee with information to help it to decide the membership of 
the Serco Contract Review Audit Sub-Group for 2007/2008. 
 

2 Recommendations 
 

The Committee is recommended to appoint (as far possible) the same members for 
2007/2008 and not to fill the vacancy left by the member who is no longer eligible. 

3 Information/Background 
 
3.1 The members of the Sub-Group in 2006/2007 were: 
 
  Councillor Cliffe 
    Crookes 

   Field (no longer a Councillor) 
   Harrison (Deputy Chair) 
   Williams (Chair) 

 
3.3 The Sub-Group has already done much of the work required on this review and its 

members are conversant with the background and issues involved. It is therefore 
suggested that the same members should be re-appointed for 2007/2008 to ensure 
continuity and that the vacancy left by former Councillor Field should not be filled.  

 
3.4 The Sub-Group need not be politically balanced. 
 
 
Corinne Steele, Scrutiny Co-ordinator 
Chief Executive's Directorate 
Tel. 024 7683 1145 


	1 Purpose of the Note 
	 
	2 Recommendations 
	 
	The Committee is recommended to appoint (as far possible) the same members for 2007/2008 and not to fill the vacancy left by the member who is no longer eligible. 

	3 Information/Background 
	 
	3.1 The members of the Sub-Group in 2006/2007 were: 
	 



